
 
 

 
 
 
December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer/Neighbour, 
 
RE: Redevelopment of Waseley Hills High School 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the much awaited redevelopment of Waseley 
Hills High School will be starting on mid January 2024 with some minor survey 
works in the weeks before. 
 

 
 
 
 
The works are being carried out in a phased manner and we would like to assure 
you that we will put up secure fencing and notices before we start works, we will 
also be engaging with the pupils of both Waseley Hills and Holywell primary to 
explain to them what we are doing and the hazards of our works.   



As well as providing some curriculum links from our works to what they learn in the 
classroom so that as many people as possible benefit from the project. 
 
We will start by setting up our compound on the grass area between the school and 
Gunner Lane which will include cabins, storage and parking to minimise any impact 
on neighbouring streets. 
 

 
We would like to reassure you that Tilbury Douglas are considerate constructors, 
we will always seek to complete our work in a way which causes minimal 
disruption and where disruption cannot be avoided we will communicate with you 
in advance and put in as many mitigating measures as we can. 
If you have any questions or queries throughout the project you have my contact 
details at the end of the letter. 
 
The scheme will be registered with the considerate constructors scheme which is 
independent of Tilbury Douglas and will give you another means of contacting us 
should you wish to. 
 
We will produce this newsletter on a bimonthly basis to keep you informed.   
 
If you have any queries, please contact the undersigned at;  

stuart.1.palmer@tilburydouglas.co.uk  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Stuart Palmer 
Project Manager 

Tilbury Douglas Construction Limited 

 

 


